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Friends of Langley

       Disco

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children’s Disco – Thursday 14th February, 2019
This term the children’s disco will be on Thursday 14th February.  The first disco is for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and the second disco for Year 3 and Year 4.  
Children attending the earlier disco should bring their disco clothes to school and will be helped to get changed by staff ready for their disco which will start at 3.45pm and finish at 4.45pm.  The second disco will be from 5.00pm to 6.00pm.  If your child is doing a club after school, they can get changed and go straight to the disco afterwards.
Tickets are £2.00 to include refreshment.

Please complete and return the reply slip below as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,
Mr. T Jones
Headteacher
Friends of Langley

Disco
 Thursday 14th February, 2019
I would like to pay £___ for ___ticket for: 
Child’s Name_________________________Class___
I will collect my child promptly at 4.45pm. (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2)

I will collect my child promptly at 6.00pm. (Year 3 and Year 4)
Signed___________________________Contact number_____________________

